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I strongly oppose this unfair way of choosing our government who are supposed to 

work for Americans. It has become apparent that this is yet another way to keep one 

party in power indefinitely. We Oregonians are weary and tired of the condition of our 

state. It needs new leadership who will work for ALL of Oregon’s citizens.  

 

Please no rank choice voting! It is yet another bill that sounds good on top but will 

further alienate voters.  


